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Groenlo, 7 September 2017 
 
 

Return address: PO Box 6, 7140 AA Groenlo, The Netherlands 
 
American Certification Body 
Certification Department 
6731 Whittier Avenue, Suite C110 
McLean, Virginia 22101 
USA 

 
Subject: Attestation of parts equality for the new version of TRANSIT ULTIMATE 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, N.V. Nederlandsche Apparatenfabriek "Nedap", declare that the following product: 
FCC ID  : CGDTRANSITULT2 
IC  : 1444A-TRANSITULT2 
Brand  : Nedap 
Model  : TRANSIT ULTIMATE 
Description : Long-range vehicle and driver identification reader operating on 2.45 GHz, 433 MHz and 120 kHz 
 
Is the updated version of the previous product with 
FCC ID  : CGDTRANSITULTI 
IC  : 1444A-TRANSITULTI 
Brand  : Nedap 
Model  : TRANSIT ULTIMATE 
Description : Long-range vehicle and driver identification reader operating on 2.45 GHz, 433 MHz and 120 kHz 
 
Where the 2.45GHz part is modified to such extend that a new application for FCC and ISED was mandatory. 
 
The 120kHz part and the 433MHz part are located on different PCBs and have not been changed in any way in 
hardware as well as software. Also the mechanical housing is identical to this previous version. 
 
The original test reports are of an expired  version of RSS-210 issue 8. Now issue 9 is in force. However the technical 
requirements between these two test specification versions for the 433MHz and 120kHz parts are not different. 
 
Therefor we state that the measuring results of the 120kHz part and 433MHz part are still representative of, and 
valid for the updated version. 
 
We also acknowledge that the FCC/ISED ID numbers stated in the reports are not those of the updated device, but 
that the reports are being used to support the certification of this application. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
N.V. Nederlandsche Apparatenfabriek “Nedap“ 
 
 
Reinold Hubers 
Compliance Manager 
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